

September 3, 2014



Dr. Dan R. Jones President Texas A&M University-Commerce P.O. Box 3011 Commerce, TX 75428

Dear Dr. Jones:

Thank you for your letter of June 6, 2014, providing notification of the change in name of the College of Business and Entrepreneurship and closure of the B.B.A. in Management Information Systems degree program.

The name of the College of Business and Entrepreneurship will be changed to the College of Business in order to reflect more accurately the focus of the college. This change is not considered substantive in nature.

We acknowledge the information and will add it to our files.

The Bachelor of Business Administration in Management Information Systems will be closed, effective fall 2014. The forty-four students in the program have been notified of the closure and will receive a confirmation email as well. These students will be able to complete their degree program by the conclusion of the spring 2016 term. If they prefer, they can change to another major with similar course requirements. Advisors will meet individually with each student to update his/her degree plan and course schedule. No faculty members or staff members will be adversely affected by closure of the program.

We approve the closure of the B.B.A. in Management Information Systems degree program.

Best regards,
Belle S. Wheelan

Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.

President

BSW/ABC:efk

cc: Dr. Marila Palmer, Associate Provost of Institutional Effectiveness and Planning

Dr. Barry D. Goldstein